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FAMILY
Nurse-
PARTNERSHIP
HOME VISITING PROGRAM

NFP is a home visiting program for first time moms, who are less than 29 weeks pregnant. 

Nurses from Oakland County Health Division visit you at home while you are pregnant and for the first 
two years of your baby’s life.

A home visiting nurse will help you learn about:
1.		 What to expect during pregnancy
2.		 How your baby grows and develops
3.		 Parenting skills

This free service is for first time moms living in specific areas throughout Oakland County. Clients 
must be eligible for WIC or Medicaid to participate in NFP but enrollment in these programs is not 
required. For more information, call 1-800-848-5533 or email NOC@oakgov.com.

What is nurse-Family Partnership (NFP)?

how does it work?

what to expect?

WHO CAN SIGN UP?

4.		 Being independent
5.		 Community resources


